

TARRANT COUNTY CENTRAL LABOR COUNCIL AFL-CIO

4025 Rufe Snow Dr., N. Richland Hills, TX 76180 (817) 284 - 1461 Info@tcclc.org

Subject: Invitation to Join and Sponsor Labor Day Event at "The Shack"

Dear Local Union Presidents and Executive Board Members,

I hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. As we approach the annual Labor Day celebration, I am writing to extend an invitation to join and sponsor the upcoming event at "The Shack" in Fort Worth, Texas.

Labor Day holds immense significance as a day dedicated to honoring the contributions and achievements of the hardworking individuals who constitute the backbone of our community—the labor force. It presents an opportunity for us to come together and acknowledge the invaluable role played by unions in advocating for workers' rights, fair wages, and safe working conditions.

"The Shack" has long been a cherished venue for community gatherings and events, and we are excited to organize a memorable Labor Day celebration highlighting the labor movement's strength, unity, and resilience. By joining us as a sponsor, you can play a pivotal role in demonstrating a commitment to the welfare and well-being of the local workforce.

As a sponsor, you will receive prominent recognition and exposure throughout the event, including logo placement on event materials, banners, and promotional materials. The event will feature various activities and attractions, including live music, guest speakers, family-friendly entertainment, and food vendors offering delicious fare. We anticipate a diverse and enthusiastic crowd, including union members, local residents, community leaders, and families, making it an ideal platform to promote the mission and values of Labor Unions.

Your financial support will be crucial in covering the event expenses, such as venue rental, stage setup, security, and marketing. We kindly request that you consider a sponsorship contribution of \$1500-\$2500 to help ensure the success of this event. However, we welcome contributions of any size and are grateful for your support.

Please find enclosed a sponsorship form that provides additional details about the available sponsorship packages and benefits. If you have any questions or require further information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 817-284-1461 or info@tcclc.org. We would be delighted to discuss this opportunity further and address any concerns you may have.

Thank you for your time and consideration. We sincerely hope your local union will join us as a proud sponsor of the Labor Day event at "The Shack," contributing to a memorable and impactful celebration of our dedicated workers.